

(formerly HWDSB Foundation)

Hamilton Foundation for Student Success 20 Education Court Hamilton, ON L8N 3L1 Tel: 905-527-5092 x2103

Email: foundation@hwdsb.on.ca

April 1, 2019

Sandy Pollock Hamilton Police Service 155 King William St Hamilton, ON L8R 1A7

Dear Sandy,

Because of you great things happening in schools across HWDSB!

Thank you for your gift of \$1,000.00 to the Rainbow Prom. Whether you are supporting a student award, helping to develop unique and creative educational experiences that will enrich student achievement or ensuring that students have what they need to fully participate in the school day your gift to the Hamilton Foundation for Student Success is having a direct impact on someone's future.

You are opening up a world of possibilities for our students and are enabling each one to reach further, push harder and think deeper. Once again, thank you for choosing to support HWDSB students overcome barriers so they can thrive and reach their full potential.

If you have any questions regarding your gift, please do not hesitate to contact 905-527-5092 ext 2103 or email foundation@hwdsb.on.ca.

Sincerely,

Amy Learning Cote Development Officer